
Dear Mayor and Council: 

 

To remind, last December 31 there were a couple hundred persons partying on the spit on Green 
Lake. They left a huge mess which included, beer bottles, glass, drug paraphernalia, etc.  

 

Now that the snow has melted, there is a a lot of small debris exposed on the ground, centered on 
the southern part next to the wildlife fence and around the bushes.  

 

I recommend that the city clean up this area and bring a crew with rakes etc.  Also, a trash can at 
the entrance at the Spit would be helpful. 

  

Also for next December 31, I suggest that the city formulate a plan to restrict this area for New 
Year's and and also enforce the closure. The damage and mess left was extensive. 

  

Thank You 

Ronald A. Zisman 

Whistler, B.C. 

 


